WTUL Low Power STA Request

On July 4, 2022, the WTUL, New Orleans (Fac. Id 68321) transmitter was damaged when a PA
module “blew.” The station is now operating at only 500 watts. Replacement parts are being
ordered, but it is possible that they will not be replaced as soon as received as the Licensee is
contemplating a move to a new tower (a CP application will likely be filed in the next 60 days)
and may, for financial/efficiency reasons, wait to repair the transmitter until the move is made.
Therefore, Licensee requests that an STA to remain at 500 watts be granted for 180 days.



